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ABC Nursery
Curriculum Connections 
Spring/Summer Edition

Dear Parents/Carers,
We are entering our last term of 2017/18 and we are hoping now that the sun is peeking out we will have a lovely warm summer!
A lot has been happening since Christmas and we wanted to share some of the children’s learning with you.
Please remember as the weather improves (fingers crossed) the children will need to be protected from the sun. We will be spending lots more time outdoors. Please can you make sure your child comes to nursery with appropriate clothing e.g. longer sleeves and sun hats. 
Please remember to apply sun cream at home. We will have nursery sun cream which is factor 50 and sensitive, we will top up throughout the day. If your child has an allergy to specific types then please give staff a bottle of the cream you use and we will keep this with the child’s name on it for your child’s use only. 
This is a lovely term where our pre-school children are preparing for school and beginning their transition visits. 
Graduation and End of Term Celebrations
Our Graduation ceremony this year will take place on the 20th of June from 1.00 pm to 2.30 pm. 
We will also have an end of term celebration for our younger children which will take place on the 21st of June 1.00 pm to 2.00 pm. This will be for our 0-3’s. 
Nursery Review
During the week of the 14th of May we will be participating in the Council’s Nursery Review process. This is where the education team at the centre will be coming into nursery to engage with us in self-evaluation and quality assurance of the service we provide. 
During this week the parental engagement officer will want to gather your views of the service. There will be a questionnaire available if you would like to make comment or you could participate in a parent’s focus group. More details of this to follow. 
The findings of this review will be published to you in a letter before the end of term. The purpose of the review is to ensure that we are continuing to improve and meet national standards and expectations. Please find a letter attached at the end of this newsletter. 
Associate Assessor Role
This year I re-applied to be an Associate Assessor with HMIe and Education Scotland. I am pleased to say that I was successful and have already been out helping with Early Years inspections across Scotland. I will be out again on inspection week beginning 4th of June. This really benefits our nursery as I am able to keep up to date with current thinking and practice and gain knowledge of what HMIe’s expectations are when they inspect. The nursery also benefits as the Council are paid for the weeks that I am out and the money they are given goes into our account. We can then use this money to purchase resources for the children. So it is very worthwhile for all concerned. Please note we will always arrange that Susan our Depute is here on the weeks I am out. This will be perhaps one week per term. 
E-Journals
Our iPad’s have now been fixed and we are back online. Please look out for learning on your e-journals. We apologise for the delay this has caused. Information about the App for e-journals will be out shortly.[image: Q:\Curriculum Connections Photos April 18\IMG_0871.JPG]

Spring Fayre Fundraiser
A big thank you to everyone who attended our Spring Fayre Fundraiser. We will let you know how much we raised soon.
LIFT Project Parents Session 
On the 8th of June 12.30 – 2.00pm you will be invited by your child to attend a LIFT session for Parents/Carers or Family member. The first part of the session will be hearing Lydia our speech therapist talking about how children learn language and how you can help. You will then go into the playroom where there will be some fun activities to try out with your child. We would love this to be well attended so please make time to come. This is something that can really help all children lots of tips for parents/Carers!
Pre-School Reports and Reviews
Staff are currently busy writing reports for all pre-school children. Once these are written your Key Worker will speak to you to arrange a review meeting. Then the reports will be shared with your child’s school. 
Coffee Morning
On Friday 4th of May from 10am to 11.30am the nursery is holding a coffee morning to which all parents and carers are invited. Please join us for a chat and a tea/coffee and a cake.
Bookbugs
Bookbugs is a fun way to spend quality time with your child. During a session there are stories, songs and rhymes which will encourage your child’s language and social skills and is also a great way for you to meet other parents. These sessions are now taking place twice weekly within the nursery, 0-2 room session is every Monday at 2.30pm to 3pm and 2-5 room session is every Thursday 2.30pm to 3pm. 

Children of all ages have been interested in learning about:
· Transport
· Dinosaurs
· Pirates, ships, navigation, maps, stars
· Animals
· Deconstructing technology
· Construction
· Electricity
· Jumping, balancing, obstacles
· Role play
Everyone has been focussed on Literacy and Numeracy and making these quality learning experiences for children.  
Please look out for documentation in our floor books, on the walls and in journals. Please ask staff if you are not sure we would love to show you where everything is!
There is a lovely flip folder in the workshop area you can look through this as well really fab learning being documented. We are really making a difference to our children’s learning staff are achieving much more depth in the curriculum.
This term the children will be:
· Rehearsing for their end of term shows and celebrations. 
· Thanks to Jacob Homs we now have tadpoles in the nursery. The children have been learning about the lifecycle of a frog. (we will return the tadpoles to their original pond) This will hopefully lead onto learning about other lifecycles. 
· Following on from learning about stars some children would like to make rockets. They have also been exploring, ‘How to make rockets move?’ using balloons, elastic bands and string.
· Our younger children have been enjoying bathing baby dolls learning about how to take care of their doll. There has also been a big interest in outdoors playing in the mud kitchen, exploring wet and dry materials and counting.
If there is anything you can help with or support please let us know we always welcome parents, carers and family members to join in. Perhaps you could help the children learn about something from above or perhaps you have an interest you would like to share with them? Remember you can make a difference for other children not only your own. 
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If anyone has any questions as always please get in touch.
I hope that everyone has a lovely term as we will now look forward to summer.
May Holiday - 7th of May please note nursery is CLOSED

Best wishes,

Lorna, Susan and Team
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